
April 2, 2025, School Council Meeting- Senator Report 

By: Savannah Royes 

 

Northern Secondary School Club Updates:  

 

SAC opening shop:  

-​ After new updates on school merch; our student council announced that the 
school shop opened up on March 29th and will close on April 11. 

Super Council:  

-​ The Super Council had their 2nd meeting held on the 20th  of March. Over 40 
student leaders were in attendance. At the meeting they explored exclusion, ways 
to include diverse groups of people, what it means to be privileged, and so many 
more skills.  

    BAA/GAA:  

-​ Both associations have been hosting intramurals  
-​ baa has a pickleball tournament going on and Gaa has been hosting dodgeball 

intramurals 

    Buddies: 

-​ Buddies applications have gone out for a new wave of buddies for next year. 
Applications have been out since last week and will be closed tomorrow Friday.  

 .  Music council: 

-​ Annual school council battle of the bands. Really good performance and a big 
crowd 



-​ The winner is “The Velvet Curtains ”  
-​  

Events: 

SAC Carnival:   

-​ The annual Sac carnival will be taking place on May 23rd! 

Talent Show: 

-​ Yesterday, April 2nd Northern had its first talent show. With 15 acts, it was truly 
an amazing show. We have some really  talented students.  

-​  

   STEM Panel: 

-​ On May 7th, Northern will host a STEM panel event featuring former students 
as speakers. They will share their experiences, engage in activities, and lead 
discussions about various fields in science, technology, engineering, and 
mathematics.  

Sports: 

-​  All spring sports teams have started up, can't wait for the upcoming season. 

 


